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The ISTE Staff Chapter, Kings College of Engineering (Autonomous), organized an Orientation 

programme on 15.03.2025 between 2.00pm and 4.30pm for the new faculty members of the 

institution. Welcome address was delivered by Mrs.T. Gnanajeya, Coordinator / ISTE Chapter.  

The first session was handled by the resource person Dr.S. Siva Kumar, Vice Principal / KCE. 

He has explained briefly about Kings Genesis, Courses Offered, Vision, Mission & Quality Policy 

of the institution, Quality focus, Welfare schemes, Academic Activities, Facilities to staff 

members, Areas to be focused and Role of Teacher in the Digital era. This programme, created 

awareness about the Management, Staff members, Infrastructure and the Practices followed at 

KINGS for smooth Amalgamation with the system. 

Next Mrs.N. Mangaiyarkarasi Head/Centre for Student Affairs has explained about counseling 

process and maintenance of mentoring book. 

After that Mrs.T. Gnanajeya Deputy COE has explained briefly about examination process both 

Internal & End semester. 

Totally 22 new faculty members actively participated in this session. Vote of thanks was given 

by Mrs.T. Gnanajeya, Coordinator / ISTE Chapter.  
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